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March 10, 2024

Dear Tiger Supporter,

The Dallas/Ft. Worth Chapter of the Mizzou Alumni Association is proud to announce the
continuation of our annual golf tournament. The tournament raises funds for our Chapter’s
Paul Miltenberger Memorial Scholarship Endowment, which provides scholarships to DFW
high school students enrolling at the University of Missouri in Columbia, MO.

This year's tournament will be a four-person scramble at Sky Creek Ranch Golf Club in
Keller, Texas on Monday, June 24th. The proceeds of this tournament directly fund the Paul
Miltenberger Memorial - Dallas/Ft. Worth Mizzou Tigers Scholarship Fund which honors a
local Missouri Tiger who we lost too soon, Paul Robert Miltenberger. After graduating from
Southlake Carroll High School in May 2013, Paul headed north to Columbia, Missouri.
Tragically, Paul’s life on earth ended far too soon as he passed away in an accident while
visiting his family on Easter in 2015.

To register, please visit http://bidpal.net/dfw24. With a noon lunch and 1:30 pm shotgun
start, we anticipate over 120 golfers from across the Metroplex will attend to support the
chapter. Silent auctions will be available online prior to the event and a dinner, awards
ceremony, and live auction will follow the tournament.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mark Bauer (Tournament Co-Chair;
817.307.1829; mark.bauer11@yahoo.com) or Justin Weisgarber (Tournament Co-Chair;
817.789.8964; justin.weisgarber@hotmail.com). Additional sponsorship opportunities are
available!

Best regards,

Mark Bauer Justin Weisgarber
Scholarship & Tournament Chair DFWMAA Co-President & Tournament Chair

http://bidpal.net/dfw24

